

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

Support for Councillor Donauer on SUMA (operating as Municipalities of Saskatchewan) Board

Recommendation of the Committee

That City Council support Councillor Randy Donauer in serving as the Saskatoon/Regina executive representative/vice president on the Municipalities of Saskatchewan Board.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on February 16, 2021, received a verbal update from Councillor Donauer regarding the vacancy on the Municipalities of Saskatchewan (MuniSask) Board of Directors Executive Committee. The cities of Saskatoon and Regina share one position on the Executive Committee and 2021 begins Saskatoon's two-year term to have one of its two MuniSask members be nominated to the position. The MuniSask Chief Executive of Officer requires a resolution of City Council to facilitate this request.

As such, your Committee supports the appointment of Councillor Randy Donauer to serve in this position for 2021 and 2022.